
 
 
 
 
DATE:  February 13, 2024  
 
TO:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Grecia Aguilar, Communications Manager 
 
VIA:  Greg Humora, City Manager   
 
SUBJECT: Mayor’s State of the City Report  
 

Each year, the Mayor delivers a State of the City address to celebrate the community 
and showcase the City’s yearly accomplishments. Tonight’s State of the City video 
presentation provides an overview of the City’s ongoing progress made in 2023 and 
looks towards the future in continuing to deliver high-quality public services that 
enhance the quality of life for all. 


